
-----Original Message----- 
From: gene6615@gmail.com [mailto:gene6615@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, July 27, 2014 8:58 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Better notification procedures for future CAFO operations 
 
I support changes that would prevent new CAFOs without transparent notifications of all interested 
parties. 
Gene Milus 
6615 Huntsville Road 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


